Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM NELIUS – TO SPONSOR HANNA 

Dear Sponsor Hanna,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

Much greetings and love from Nelius your foster daughter. By month of May Nelius was five, only she had a problem on her mouth, the under tooth the space of milk tooth be out a growth entered and the growth has brought her problem in her mouth. She cannot eat salty food. Taken to the doctor, this growth needs to be operated and removed out. 

Another problem came when cholera outbreak landed at the Madoya Slums where more than 30 children were admitted at the hospital including Nelius, and where Little Bees School lost 4 children on death.

I thank God Nelius was among the survivors, she is doing well but still very weak. Attached are her drawings and colouring her picture to you, Nelius loves you as her sponsor; she asked you on her bed when she was in pain.

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

Little Bees School
